
May 5, 2014 

 

Ryan Rowley 

255 Oak Villa Rd. 

Dallas, OR 97338 

503-623-2354 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

After much thought and consideration I have decided to accept a position with the Dallas 

School District.  I hereby offer my resignation with an estimated employment end date of 

June 30, 2014.  I truly appreciate all the Sheridan School District has done for me over 

the last eleven years.  If I can be of assistance in the search process please let me know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ryan Rowley 


